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Update: 04 October 2021 

to avoid the expansion of new variants of COVID-19,  

as from 04 OCTOBER 2021,  
 

 
 

MADAGASCAR continues to cLOSE ITS BORDERS FROM 

AIR and SEA INCOMING PASSENGERs TRAFFICs, meaning 

TO CLOSE ITS BORDERS TO ARRIVALS FROM OUTSIDE 

MADAGASCAR. 

 
No further restrictions have been introduced 

regarding freight traffic,  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

meaning 

The admittance of freight traffic remained 

uninterrupted. 

 


